From: webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk <webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk>
Sent: 29 August 2022 15:44

To: Planning Enquiries <planning_enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk>

Subject: 222138 - Planning application comment was submitted

The following is a comment on application P222138/0 by 'Sarah Watkins'

Nature of feedback: objecting_to_the application

Comment:

| wholeheartedly object to this proposal. Destroying this top grade agricultural land at
Three Elms goes against the council's own vision for the future. Brexit means that we
need to ensure, more than ever, that we can grow more of our own food locally, and
climate change means that our farmers need more support not less. Brownfield sites
would be more suitable. Huntington is an area of natural beauty that many people in
the county enjoy - it supports people's mental health. This housing would damage
the natural environment forever. This site will never be the right one for these homes.
Moreover, we need net zero/ zero carbon homes but these homes will not meet
these requirements.

Attachment:
Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Sarah
Last name: Watkins

Postcode: HR4 0SD
Address: 264 Kings Acre Road

Infrastructure from Section 106 to consider:
Link Id:

https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning services/planning applicatio
n search/details?id=222138

Form reference; 843424



